TRI-FAITH HOUSING COMPANY

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Monday, September 23, 2024

A quorum was present.

Meeting called to order at 6:30pm.

Supers Report —

Super reported various issues throughout the building.

Super will look into repairing walls in hallways.

Board is interested in installing access panels so wall repairs can be less when leaks occur.
Manager will look into shareholder issues including:

-Resumes for Handyman,

-Monthly financial — Manager will prepare reports showing cash and equity.

The next scheduled board meeting is Monday, October 21, 2024



